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From: hannah thomson 
Sent: 08 January 2023 08:50
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Not another Goodmores!!

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Dear Sirs, 
 
I object strongly to the inclusion of the sites to the North East of Exmouth (Exmo_04a, Lymp_09, 
Lymp_10, Lymp_14) in the Local Plan which are not sustainable. Instead plans to build a new community 
in the area north of Hill Barton should be accelerated and to find more town centre sites in Exmouth. 
 
As a nurse I am fully able to see how much the NHS, my hospital, my colleagues and I are burning out 
because of the growth of housing we simply do not have the other infrastructures for. This extra burden of 
people is causing further damage to the NHS. I imagine the second ward at Exmouth Community hospital 
will still not have any further use if this build goes ahead. I for a fact know it won't. There is not the staff to 
man it safely.  
 
Affordable housing keeps being mentioned but I guarantee most of the towns residents looking for 
somewhere to live will still be unable to afford to more there and there won't be enough social housing to 
those who need it either.  
 
Exmouth Town centre is vastly dwindling, perhaps look at investing there first? 
 
Miss H Thomson 
 
Sent from Outlook for Android 


